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Submission: I support a fair price for the solar feed in tariff. The takeup of solar in Australia has been very successful, &
people should be paid a fair price for their contribution. With climate change bearing down upon us, we need to urgently reduce
Australia's emissions. Restoring a proper feed in rate is a good investment in all our futures.





